

Tel. (203)

CONSTANTIN POPESCU, LLC

403 East Putnam Ave.
Greenwich-Cos Cob, CT 06807

25 Davenport Avenue Westport, CT 06880

Tel. (203) 661-9500 \$\infty\$ Fax (203) 661-9509 \$\infty\$ E-mail: \(\frac{atelierstrings@aol.com}{atelierstrings@aol.com}\) \$\infty\$ Tel. (203) 227-9577

<u>Stringed Instruments: Instruments Sold and Bought, Expert Restorations, Repairs, Quality Rentals</u> *Member - Guild of American Luthiers - The Violin Society of America – National Association of Music Merchants*



October 9, 2023

Ms. Jolanda Gallas 16 Bayberry Road Fairfield, CT 06825

Dear Ms. Gallas,

We are writing to confirm that in accordance with our rental agreement and our reminder letter of September 18, 2023, we extended the rental period for **Jasper's cello** from **10/9/2023** to **10/8/2024** (12 months)

12 months x \$80 =	\$960.00
6.35 % sales tax =	\$60.96
12 months x $$14$ (DT insurance) =	\$168.00
Total = S	\$1,188.96

We charged the fee to your credit card number which we have on file. Enclosed is a copy of your credit card slip.

Please remember that rental fees paid for uninterrupted rental agreements can be credited toward the purchase of this or another instrument in accordance to our rental to purchase sliding schedule.

Also, be advised that you may upgrade your instrument to a larger size at any time during the rental contract. There is a \$20 fee for exchanges.

*Important: Please begin using a <u>DAMPIT</u> in your instrument when you start turning on the heat in your home!

Also, we would like to remind you that **wooden musical instruments must be checked by a professional luthier on a regular basis.** Handling as well as climate conditions can damage the instrument and professional attention could prevent further deterioration. Damages are not always visible to the untrained eye. Also important is the assessment of the condition of the bridge, strings and bow.

Please bring your instrument in for a check-up at the end of summer (October/November) and at the end of winter (March/April). Avoid bringing the instrument in during August/September, as these are our busy rental months. These visits could save you costly repairs in the future, and proper care and maintenance is important to insure ideal playability!

If you have any questions, please call us at 203-661-9500.

We take this opportunity to thank you for your business and hope that **Jasper** continue to enjoy and benefit greatly from playing the **cello.**

Sincerely,

Marco Anilema Rental Program Manager